
 
Resource Management Act 1991 

 
Public Notice of Decisions on Proposed Changes to the 

Western Bay of Plenty District Plan First Review 
 

Proposed Plan Changes 93, 94  
 
The Western Bay of Plenty District Council has made decisions on submissions and 
further submissions to the following: 
 

93. Te Puna Springs - to expand the commercial zoning at Te Puna Village to 
the northwestern corner of State Highway 2 and Te Puna Road. 

94. Washer Road Business Park - to extend the Te Puke Industrial Zone to the 
eastern side of Washer Road. 

 

The decisions and reasons for accepting or rejecting submissions and further 
submissions can be viewed at:  
 

• Council’s website www.westernbay.govt.nz/districtplanchanges  
• Western Bay of Plenty District Council offices at Barkes Corner, Tauranga  
• Katikati, Te Puke, Omokoroa and Waihi Beach Library and Service Centres  

 
Those persons who lodged submissions and further submissions are being sent 
copies of the decisions and the reasons for accepting and rejecting submissions 
and further submissions. 
 
If you have any questions about the Plan Changes, please contact Council’s 
Customer Service Team on 07 571 8008 or 0800 926 732.  
 
 
 
John Holyoake 
Chief Executive Officer 
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